
November
Thirteenth

1922.

The Trustees, 
Morrin College, 
Quebec, Que.

Dear Sirs:-
as no doubt you are aware MoOill 

University has inaugurated courses of lectures in 
English and Psychology in Quebec and Sherbrooke 
for the benefit of the Protestant Teachers in these 
two centres. Should we charge a fee of vlO.00 for 
each teacher attending one of these courses we 
would not be able to meet the expenses of putting 
them on. We feel, however, that these Teachers 
cannot afford to pay a larger fee.

It has occurred to me, however, that 
you, as Trustees of Morrin College, might feel willing 
to vote a sum of money to cover the expenses incidental 
to the putting on of these lectures and in that way 
make them available to the Teachers free of charge.

Similar lectures have been given in 
Montreal for the past two years and we are offering 
them in 'uebeo and Sherbrooke this year in response 
to a request from the Teachers in those places.

Dr. Cyrus Macmillan has already started 
his lectures in English in Quebec, and Dr. tf.D.Tait has started his course in Psychology in Sherbrooke. I 
would like, therefore, to hear from you in regard to 
my proposal at your early convenience.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


